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Please note that hot lunches will be served on THURSDAY this school year. 
 
Hot lunch menu: super nachos, peaches, and a bar 
 
Hot lunch servers: 
Sept. 7:  Paige A, Katelyn K, Jessica VB, Kathy P 
Sept. 14: Mary VG, Chelsey VB, Katie W, Nicole B 
Sept. 21: Cinda VDZ, Heather H, Kristen DJ, Stephanie Z 
Sept. 28: Kim Bl, Lisa S, Joan K, Courtney A 
 
Bus Service:  
RV route has NO PM busing on FRIDAY (9/8) this week. 
Van route has NO PM busing. 
 
Library 
We will be changing the day of the week the library will be open to students to accommodate the Kindergartners’ 
schedule.  Library will be on Mondays this year.  I know it might be hard to remember to take those books back to 
school on Monday, but there is a return box by the Library door that the students can put their books in during the 
week.  Thanks for helping your children return their books in a timely manner. 
 
Scrip 
Even if you’re receiving ESA funds, scrip can still be a great benefit to school!  Earnings can be applied to the 
general fund to help defray costs or be applied to another family’s tuition. If you would like to change where your 
earnings are allocated, please see Vi or Tonia in the office. 
 
Chapel 
You are invited to the 7th and 8th grade chapel, Friday, Sept. 15, at 8:45. Rev. Regnerus will speak on the topic of 
"Walk By Faith", and students will present special numbers. 
 
Room Moms 
Thank you to all who have volunteered to be room moms already! We need one more mom for 3rd grade, one or two 
more for 7th grade, one for 8th and two for band and choir. Call or text Amanda at 722-3291 to sign up.  
 
Volleyball Begins 
The volleyball season begins with a home game vs. Sioux Center Christian on Thursday, Sept. 7.  The 7th grade 
match begins at 4:00 with the 8th grade match to follow. 
Saturday, Sept. 9, the 7th and 8th grade teams will participate in a tournament at Western Christian. 
Tuesday, Sept. 12: at home vs. Orange City Chr.  7th grade match at 4:00 with the 8th grade match to follow. 
 
Save the Date 
Save the date! Stop N Shop will be held on Saturday, November 11, 2023! We'd love to have you join us! 
Registration is now open for the 12th annual Stop N Shop. The registration form is available on the school website. 
*Please be sure to check the deadlines for registering this year.  Contact a committee member or email 
hullstopnshop@gmail.com with any questions. Committee members are Christiana Westra, Michelle Van Bemmel, 
Kim Boonstra and Larissa Groeneweg.  
 
BAND SCHEDULE CHANGE 
Band will be held on Tuesday and FRIDAY this week.  Please bring instruments on Friday.  5th grade parents, watch 
for the weekly email which will tell you which 5th graders will have band on Friday.  Thanks for your cooperation! 
 



 
 
From the calendar committee: 
There are approximately 20 school calendars left.  If you or a family member are interested in purchasing one they 
are $10 and are located in the office at school.  
 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
September 
6: School board meeting 
11: Ladies Guild meeting 
13: 2:30 dismissal 
15: 7th/8th chapel 
27: 2:30 dismissal  
 
 

 
 

Happy birthday to Ezra Maassen on September 6, Jace Hoksbergen on the 9th, and Levi Hoekstra, Miya 
Schiermeyer & Summer Postma on the 10th!  

 
 


